
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 670 
Re: Change to Request Procedure for UPRR Gate Reservations for CDY 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective immediately, customers requesting in-gate reservations for City of Industry 
(CDY) must specify one of the following as the destination point: 
 

• Chicago Local (Global 1) 
• Chicago—Rochelle, IL (Global 3) 
• Chicago Interchange to CSX 

(All Northeast, Ohio Valley, & Eastern Canada destinations**) 
• New Orleans Interchange to CSX 

(All Southeast destinations**) 
 
** For a complete detailed listing of all of the lanes in the program, please refer to 
Appendix A of the In-Gate Reservations FAQs on our website: 
http://www.pacerstack.com/services/services_notlogged_faq.html 
 
This is a change from previous instructions.  Customers must now separate requests for 
Chicago Local (Global 1) traffic from requests for Chicago traffic bound for CSX 
Interchange destinations.   
 
More information about the procedures for in-gate reservations can be found on our 
website at: http://www.pacerstack.com/services/services_notlogged_faq.html  
 
If you have questions about in-gate reservations procedures, please contact Un Kim 
(714-450-1413) or your Business Development Representative.  
 
We appreciate your business.   
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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